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The British Glass Foundation
Data Protection Consent Update 
Your information, our responsibility


Thank you for your interest in the work of BGF. We would like to keep you informed of our progress and will be pleased to include you on our mailing list to receive further information, including our free email bulletin GlassCuts and other material. Please indicate how you would like to be contacted by ticking the relevant box and returning to us as soon as possible at bgf@britishglassfoundation.org.uk

Our principle method of communication is email so please consider ticking this in the first instance. We do not currently use phone or post but may do shortly; hence we seek your permission for these too. You can cancel or amend your preferences any time you wish. For more details see our Privacy Notice at www.britishglassfoundation.org.uk which will be updated shortly in line with the new legislation.


email (principle)  YES ☐  (my email is:
	

phone   YES ☐  (my number(s) is / are:	
   

post  YES ☐  (my address is:   
  




Please continue to support us. If email is not convenient then contact us to express your preference via post or telephone using the details immediately below. Thank you.


I would like to know more …

See our Privacy Policy and Statement on the front page of our website or speak with a human via our Registered Office: British Glass Foundation, c/o Hulbert Properties Limited, Peartree Lodge, Hulbert Drive, Dudley, West Midlands DY2 0XW. Tel: 01384 239019. Or email us direct: bgf@britishglassfoundation.org.uk


Graham Fisher MBE
Trustee with responsibility for PR & Comms
bgf@britishglassfoundation.org.uk
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